Dec 1, 2007

Dear Parents and Guardians,
	
Wow, I can’t believe it winter is almost here! It seems the school year is flying by and we have covered so much already. The children are continuing to do great. This week we are working on a weather unit, which seems to be appropriate for this time of year and all the weather changes! We are going to read the classical story “The Mitten” by Jan Brett. In math we are talking about size, which corresponds with our story. The letter of the week is the letter M and the children will be practicing the “mm” sound. Winter break is approaching along with the Holiday Season. We will be discussing traditions next week, so if you have any traditions you would like to contribute to the class please contact me. Our Holiday party is going December 21 at 2:00 pm, all are welcome. A signup sheet will go home if anyone would like to bring something in. We will be returning to school on January 2nd, 2008!

Have A Great Week! Remember, keep reading!

Thanks,

Ms. Dischinger  
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